
For clarifications please contact Bill Harper at 905-883-1727 or bharper.consultant@bell.net  

 

 

September 3, 2019         VIA E-MAIL 

 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: EB-2018-0270 – Hydro One’s application for approval to purchase all issued and 

outstanding shares of Orillia Power Distribution Corporation 
VECC – Notice of Participation in Technical Conference 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 7, VECC is providing confirmation of its intent to 
participate in the Technical Conference scheduled for October 3rd and 4th.  VECC is continuing to 
review the interrogatory responses and at this time may have questions of clarification in the 
following areas: 

Exhibit I/Tab 1 - OEB 2, OEB 3, OEB 4, OEB 7, OEB 8, OEB 9, OEB 10, OEB 11, OEB 12, OEB 17 
and OEB 19 

Exhibit I/Tab 2 - SEC 4, SEC 6, SEC 15, SEC 17, SEC 18, SEC 20, SEC 23 and SEC 32 
Exhibit I/Tab 3 - Energy Probe 13 
Exhibit I/Tab 4 - PWU 3 
Exhibit I/Tab 5 - VECC 8, VECC 11, VECC 13, VECC 20 and VECC 23 
Exhibit I/Tab 6 – CCC 18 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Bill Harper 
Consultant for VECC 
 

 
cc: Ms. Linda Gibbons, Senior Regulatory Coordinator, Hydro One Networks Inc.  

Mr. Grant Hipgrave, Interim President & CEO, Orillia Power Distribution Corporation 
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